
 

 

Divine Principle seminar for Ambassadors of Peace held in Managua, Nicaragua 
 
Agustín Jarquin 
December 1, 2017 
 

 
 

On December 1, 2017, a Divine Principle seminar for Ambassadors of Peace was held at the Hilton 

Princess Hotel in Managua, Nicaragua, which brought together 40 participants from various sectors of our 

society. 

 

WE also had an introductory words uttered by the honorable Engineer Agustín Jarquín Anaya. President 

of the UPF Nicaragua, spoke on the topics such as the Vision for Peace A Family Under God, The Origin 

of Conflicts, The Messiah and World Peace and The Vision of the History of Unificationism. 

 

All the participants were very attentive and said they wish to learn and continue studying the Divine 

Principle. It was indeed a very high atmosphere full of inspiration for everyone. At the end we had a nice 

lunch for everyone. 

 

 


